
The Springfield Historical Society
presents

"Brewing in New Hampshire: An Informal History of Beer 
in the Granite State from Colonial Times to the Present"

A  NH Humanities Council Program

   On Thursday evening, October 8th, the Springfield Historical Society will 
feature Glenn Knoblock, independent scholar and author of 12 books and 
over 70 articles on topics ranging from New England bridges and New 
Hampshire history to African American military history. 
   For our program, Mr. Knoblock will explore the fascinating history of New 
Hampshire's beer and ale brewing industry from Colonial days, when it was 
home- and tavern-based, to today's modern breweries and brew pubs. 
Rare photos and ads will document this changing industry as well as 
society's changing attitudes towards beer and alcohol consumption over 
the years. Whether you are a beer connoisseur or a "tea totaler", this talk 
will be enjoyable for adults of all ages!
   Our program will be held in the Town Meetinghouse at 23 Four Corners 
Rd. in Springfield, NH. Doors will open at 7:00 p.m. with light refreshments, 
and the program will begin at 7:15. The building is handicapped accessible 
and admission is free and open to the public. Please join us!! For directions 
or further information, call Donna Denniston at (603) 496-5462.


